PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING FOR
1996 NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU

A MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE WAS HELD JANUARY 18, 1995 AT
PLYMOUTH BETHESDA CHURCH WITH 15 MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE.

A REPORT OF THE SECRETARY WAS GIVEN.

REPORTS OF THE COMMITTEES:

CONCERT: DARRYL WILLIAMS HAS BEEN CONTACTED BUT NO REPLY HAS BEEN
RECEIVED AS YET. SEVERAL MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ATTENDED A
PERFORMANCE OF TAPESTRY AND GAVE A FAVORABLE REVIEW, HOWEVER A SPECIAL
SETTING WOULD BE NECESSARY FOR THEIR PERFORMANCE. THE WELSH TOURIST
BOARD WILL BE CONTACTED REGARDING WHAT SUPPORT THEY MIGHT GIVE US.

NOSON LAWEN: NO GROUP HAS BEE CHOSEN AS YET. THE GROUP ARLOG WAS
SUGGESTED. ROBIN HUGH BOWEN IS INTERESTED IN PREFORMING.

PUBLICITY: JOAN KAHLER HAS NOT BEEN CONTACTED YET.

MARKETPLACE: A LETTER WILL BE PREPARED TO SEND TO PROSPECTIVE VENDORS.
WORSHIP: NO REPORT

TOURS: NO REPORT

HOSPITALITY: NO REPORT

TRANSPORTATION: NO REPORT

BANQUET: THE FAVORS ARE BEING WORKED ON.



REGISTRATION: INFORMATION IS BEING GATHER FOR A COMPUTER PROGRAM. THE
QUESTION WAS RAISED AS TO WHO WOULD BE RESPONSIBLE FOR PREPARING
TICKETS FOR EACH EVENT AND HOW MANY PEOPLE WOULD BE NEEDED FOR
REGISTRATION.

LOGO: IRENE JONES SHOWED SAMPLES HER NEPHEW MADE UP. LEONARD & DOROTHY
WYNN AND STEVE REESE ARE ALSO HAVING SAMPLES MADE UP.

SEMINARS: PAM KNELLER IS WAITING TO HEAR IF THE GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY IN
POULTNY, VT WILL BE PARTICIPATING. SHE WILL ALSO CONTACT THE AUTHOR OF
"CORNEL Y GEGIN" TO SEE IF SHE WOULD LIKE TO DO A SEMINAR. FIVE
SEMINARS HAVE BEEN ARRANGED TO DATE.

PAT DIVERS BROUGHT UP THAT PLANS SHOULD BE STARTED NOW FOR OUR BOOTH AT
HARRISBURG. A DISCUSSION FOLLOWED. TEGID ROBERTS & PAT DIVERS WILL
SERVE AS CHAIRPERSONS. IT WILL ALSO BE NECESSARY FOR THE SOCIETY TO
PLACE AN AD IN THE HARRISBURG PROGRAM

TEGID ROBERTS REMINDED US THAT BUSINESS & CORPORATIONS MUST BE
CONTACTED VERY SOON TO SEE IF THEY WOULD GIVE ANY FINANCIAL SUPPORT TO
THE GYMANFA SINCE THEY DO THEIR BUDGETS A YEAR AHEAD OF TIME. A
CHARIPERSON WILL BE NEEDED FOR THIS PROJECT.

THE MEETING WAS ADJOURNED WITH THE NEXT MEETING PLANNED FOR FEBRUARY
15, 1995 AT PLYMOUTH BETHESDA CHURCH.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,

PATRICIA C. DIVERS & PRISCILLA PEARL



